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CORRECTION TO THE NOTICE OF MAY
COMMITTEE MEETING
March 25, 1997 VIA FAX AND E-MAIL TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 13-97 RE:
CORRECTION TO THE NOTICE OF MAY COMMITTEE MEETING
______________________________________________________________________________ This is to
revise the Memorandum to the International Committee No. 11-97 dated March 14, 1997.
The International Committee meeting will be held Wednesday, May 14, 1997 at 9:00 A.M.,
and the dinner for International Committee and International guests to the GMM is on
Tuesday, May 13 at 7:00 P.M. I apologize for any inconvenience. Please mark your calendar
accordingly. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel - International
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